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Good morning,

It was great to see everyone returning to school this morning and also to see how much of
the MUGA is now built on the field. | am hopeful that their estimate of its completion by the
beginning of May is actually going to happen and the children will have full use of it for 3
months before the summer holidays.

I'd also like to share the great news that Mr Murphy and Miss Webb got married during the
holiday. | have no idea how they managed to keep it secret until the day but we are all
delighted for them and wish them both a very long and happy married life together.

We are going to try to end school between 3:15pm and 3:30pm from today, giving the
children an extra 5 minutes each day in class. If this leads to too many people being on site
at the same time, we will go back to the 3:10pm finish for everyone's safety, but I'm hopeful
15 minutes will be long enough for a safe, staggered pick up.

After school clubs start today and will all finish at 4:15pm. Please remember these clubs
go up to half term and another letter will come out just before half term with our next clubs
offer for Term 6.

Kind regards,

Claire Prynne



